
Athletics Report February 22, 2018  

Individual Sports Reports: 

Boys Basketball 

● Varsity Boys finished 7​th​ in Region 

Girls Basketball 

● Varsity Girls finished 7​th​ in Region 

Wrestling 

● Did not qualify for State but had multiple kids qualify individually for State 

Spring Sports  

● Lacrosse Regular Season starts this week and all other sports will start regular season 

either this weekend in tournaments or next week.  

● Varsity Boys Soccer​ won the Michael Nash Showcase this past weekend. There were 8 

teams in the tournament and all of them were ranked in the top 10 in 4A and 5A.  They 

defeated Georgetown, Socastee, North Myrtle Beach and defeated St. James in the 

Championship game.  We had 3 All Tournament Players Connor Brownlee, Kyle Hanlon 

and Alden Ray. 

● Varsity Girls Soccer​ competed in the Viking Cup and went 2-1 with victories over Fort 

Mill and Ashley Ridge. 

Athletic Director Report 

Roll Call: 

Coach Allred or I will be present for all home athletic events and will go to one away event each week. I 

was out with the flu but Coach Allred attended the SCHSL 5A meeting . 

Athletics Facilities update​: 

➢ Stadium field looks great but is already showing signs of wear and tear where Lacrosse and 

Soccer Goalies play during games. 

➢ Baseball renovations continue as the roofs are being fixed now. 

➢ We are looking into purchasing more lockers for the field house 

➢ The new soccer fields have been holding a lot of water. We got Wilson’s to come in and inject 

turface and sand into the ground to help with drainage. The field has now been switched to 

Lacrosse and JV Soccer because it is so rough.  The field will need major work done after spring 

sports are done. This field was signed off by CCSD although we had objections and felt it wasn’t 

done properly. 



 

Upcoming Events: 

❖ Athletics Golf Tournament will be March 3​rd​ at Muni 

❖ Both Soccer teams, Baseball and Softball teams will be competing in tournaments in the 

upcoming weeks.  

 

What’s New? 

✪ The school weather station has been installed. We will get more accurate readings for lightning, 

approaching rain, and heat Index warnings.  

✪ Coach Evaluations Program is now set up. We will run test runs with this year’s sports and will 

implement next year. 

✪ All Varsity sports have new Nike Uniforms and we will now be going to our uniform plan.  (See 

Attached) 

✪ We will honor Coach Hatley on March 7​th​ by putting the plaque, that we bought for him last year 

, permanently in the dugout.  

 

Concerns: 

● Field Space for Spring Sports Practice is a major concern. Needs to be addressed 

soon 

● Booster Club numbers  

- 73 Members 

- $13,000 dollars raised so far 

 

 


